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January 2017
Letter From The Principal
Happy New Year
Dear Parents:


I wish all of you a very Happy and Blessed 2017.  I hope the New Year brings much happiness and good health to you.

During the month of January, we will be preparing for our Catholic Schools Week events.  Catholic Schools Week begins on January 29 through February 3.  We will send home a calendar of events in the next couple of weeks.

Our students in Grades 4-8 are busily preparing for our STEM Fair which will be held on Tuesday, January 31st from 9-11 AM; with awards in the afternoon at 1:00 PM in Church Hall.  We hope you are able to come.
Our Martin Luther King Prayer Service will be on Thursday, January 12 at 10:00 AM for Grades K-3; and, 1:00 PM for Grades 4-8.  On Monday, January 16, there will be no school in honor of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr.

Progress Reports will be given out on Thursday, January 26.  Please be sure you sign your child’s progress report and return to school.

A reminder; if you would like to apply for a Scholarship through The Scholarship For Inner-City Children or Children Scholarship Fund, you may 

begin to apply on-line starting on January 30,  2017 through April 30, 2017.
We will have an Open House for new families during Catholic Schools Week on Wednesday, February 1st from 9:30-11:00 AM.  Open House will also be held on Sunday, February 12th from 1:00-2:30 PM and Monday Evening, March 13th from 6:30-7:30 PM.  Please help us Market our School.  If you know of any friends, neighbors or family members who would like to come to Saint Joseph School, please tell them about our Open House Dates.

Our teachers are busily preparing for our Middle States visit which will take place on May 2 - May 5.  Again, we thank you for your great support and help during our preparation for the Middle States Team visit.
I thank you for your continued support and cooperation as we begin our New Year of 2017.







God Bless You,







Mr. John Richards







Principal
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